
Fox Class 

 

Foxes have had a great start to the school year. We have been 

studying the topic 'All about me'. We've looked at the human skeleton 

as part of our science lessons. We used chalk to draw our skeleton on 

the playground. We also used vegetables to create vegetable 

skeletons. In our geography sessions, we have been looking at where 

we live. We have been very lucky to have Miss Tandi come and work 

with us for our dance lessons. We have been learning a dance to ' This 

is me' from the Greatest Showman. In our RE lessons, we have been 

learning about the Nativity. We completed a story trail to hear the 

different parts of the story. We have been making our own nativity 

scenes which will be on display at the church in the lead up to 

Christmas. In our English lessons, we have been very busy using Pie 

Corbett's Talk for Writing to retell and innovate Funnybones and 

Elmer. We love using actions and storymapping the stories to help us 

remember them.  

Next half term our topic is Light and Dark and we will be continuing 

to look at the Nativity during our RE lessons.  

 

 

    

 


